LPSE

LLOYDMINSTER PUBLIC SCHOOL DIVISION

Dear LPSD Parents,

Subject: 2020-2021 Busing

Last week SK Education Minister Gordon Wyant announced guidelines for the return of students
for the coming year. Included in those guidelines was the following statement: “Parents are
asked to transport their children to school whenever possible.” \When this is not possible,
LPSD will provide transportation to those students who reside within the current transportation
boundaries. (Note: This applies to busing within city limits. Rural busing arrangements still
need to be made with either Buffalo Trail Public Schools or Northwest School Division).

Starting the 2020/21 school year we will require:
1. All current families to complete either form below by July 31st, 2020.
2. All new families to complete either form below at the time of registration.
3. All students requiring transportation will be assigned a specific seat.
e Students will be seated 2 per seat per SK recommendations
e Family members that ride the same bus will be seated together
4. Those students who have not completed the Bus Registration form will not be
allowed to ride the bus.
5. Transportation will be provided from/to one location only.

Please complete one of the following two options for each of your children by July 31st,
2020.

Option 1 - My child will NOT need transportation. Please complete the following form.
Not requiring bus transportation.

Option 2 - My child REQUIRES bus transportation. Please complete the following form.
LPSD 2020/21 Busing Regqistration Form

Thank you in advance for your cooperation with this process. If you have any questions please
contact us at transportation@lpsd.ca

LPSD Transportation Department


https://forms.gle/7dGQUymbZkLLZgEu9
https://forms.gle/TWEpx7ibAaaYVJru8

